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12 October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Re:  Sixth Form Webinars 

 

It has been really encouraging to see most of our Year 12 students start their time in Sixth Form positively and 

to see a heightened level of focus and productivity from our Year 13 students. 

 

The step between GCSE and Sixth Form is possibly the biggest step in all key stages.  In order to support with 

this transition, we spend a lot of time providing our students with practical strategies for effective study.  We 

see the greatest levels of success when this is further supported at home.  

 

One such way that we support our students is by utilising the strategies endorsed by Elevate Education.  Elevate 

Education delivers high-impact workshops to our students that help to develop their study skills, motivation, 

and exam preparation.  Over the next term, you are invited to join their free parent webinar series to help you 

support your child at home by reinforcing the skills they are learning at school.  

 

Upcoming Webinars: 

How You Can Help Your Child Prepare for Exams - 17 October 6pm  

How You Can Help Improve Your Child's Memory – 14 November 6pm  

How You Can Build Resilience in Your Child - 28 November 6pm  

How To Help Your Child Alleviate Stress - 12 December 6pm 

 

Register for the series by clicking the link below and learn some great practical strategies to help support your 

child this year. A flyer is also attached for your information 

 

https://get.elevatecoaching.info/uk/schoolwebinar 

 

The webinar on 17 October will complement the information that you will receive during the Tutor evening on 

19 October and provide you with practical strategies to support your child’s work at home. 

 

I will be providing further information about upcoming events across the year.  If you have any questions about 

how to support your child, Sixth Form study or next steps, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Davies 

Director of Sixth Form 
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